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On behalf of all our residents and family members, we thank you for the wonderful 
“RESIDENT PHOTO DIRECTORY.”  All of your preparation paid rewards.  The quality 
of the pictures came as a surprise to all of us.  We felt that it would be very expensive, 
when indeed the pictures were not expensive at all.  In fact, the pictures have become a 
valuable asset.    
 
The directory was a huge success with our residents.  Now the residents are able to put a 
face with the name for each resident in our building.  You can see that we have a 
“happy” facility, just look at the smiles.   
 
Your workmanship was superb and the pictures seemed to make everyone look younger! 
 
We do indeed appreciate the fine service and the quality of the pictures.  When we 
received the first set of directories, we had to place another order immediately.  The 
demand was high as many residents wanted a picture of themselves to send to their 
family. 
 
Thanks again for doing a wonderful job. 
 
 
Robert A. Kobak 
Manager 
Pearl Crossing 


